NOTICE OF MOTION

Date: May 6th, 2024

To: Mayor and Council

From: Councillor Brian Skakun and Councillor Trudy Klassen
Subject: Nuisance Abatement and Cost Recovery Bylaw

Attachment: none

The date for this motion to be considered is at the May 27, 2024 regular council meeting.

RECOMMENDATION:

As Council desires to be transparent and accountable for our bylaws, we need to ensure they
are effective and accomplishing the desired effect, and whereas the Nuisance Abatement and
Cost Recovery Bylaw #8940 has been in effect since 2018, Council requests a report outlining

the effectiveness and utility of the bylaw:

1. Council requests staff return with a report detailing the current policy and procedures for this

bylaw.
2. Council requests a report on the effectiveness of the use of the bylaw as an educational tool.

3. Council requests a report on the number of instances this bylaw has been used to recover
costs, including the total amount collected.

DISCUSSION:
Please see the original Bylaw for reference.

https://www.princegeorge.ca/sites/default/fil les/2023-04/BL8940_BYLAW-ADOPTED.pdf

Respectfully submitted,
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Councillor Brian Skakun
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Councillor Trudy Klassen




